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See n Be Seen Bright colors & lights 
 
Most of you know I drive a school bus and we have a few bus drivers in GWRRA.I have noticed that Motorcycles and 
school busses have the same problem used when involved in an accident, the same (I didn't see your problem). This is 
kind of funny because a School bus is bright yellow with flashing lights and our motorcycles (most of them) have lots 
of bright lights. Not every rider wears bright colors and most of us ride in groups. SO, we as riders need to make sure 
we ride like our life depends on it because it does. No matter how well we ride there will always be that one car that 
does not see you even with our flashing head lights and blinking tail lights. 
We need to maneuver our bikes to make us appear larger then we are. When I ride by myself I ride in the Left track in 
my lane and when I come to an intersection I use my high beam lights. When we ride in a group the lead bike will 
always be on the left track and # 2 bike in the right track.  
Eva and I joined GWRRA in 1999 and I have noticed that the color of your helmet makes a big difference being seen in 
a group and mixed in with cars. You would think that if you look at the driver of another vehicle they would see you 
but they say they don't and I believe it. I have been chased by cars out of my lane before as many of you have. Now 
with cell phones and other distractions we need to be more visible than ever. That means bright lights and colors will 
give you a better chance of being seen and if you ask some people loud pipes help keep you safer (they hear you 
coming or beside them). I do know people say they hear my Valkyrie long before they see me even at my size. 
I hope we all have a great riding year and hope to see you out on the road some place having a great time with 
friends.  
 

 
Jesse & Eva Valentine hvalk.58@gmail.com 
WA Z Dir 
WA Assistant Dir 
We are in it for Friends Fun and knowledge (Safety First)  

 

mailto:hvalk.58@gmail.com
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May 20th 

Walmart in Chehalis 
 

Chapter Z will be hosting a Show and Shine style event to bring motorcycle awareness to the public. 

 

There will be 2 and 3 wheel bikes and even a Spyder, several campers, cargo trailers. This might be a good 

place to sell something. 

 

Letôs show the public that the Gold Wing Assoc. is not just about riding bikes or going to Dairy Queen. 

 

Let's show them that we also offer fun, safety and knowledge. 

 

Send Jesse and I a list of what you are bringing so we can plan an awesome display, whether it be for riding 

or camping. 

 

Bring your old Wing World magazines (remove the address portion), photos and anything that shows what 

GWRRA is about! 

 

Wear your colors just like when you are riding, we want to stand out and be seen!!! 

 

We will also have a 1994 Goldwing and Tent Camp Trailer for sale at the event.  
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Well here it is almost April, riding season has begun for WA-Z we had a wonderful ғ but chilly ride to Pt. 

Gamble on Sunday the 19th, Jesse even had a couple from Asia some place come over and get their pictures 

on his wing. Did anyone get a picture of that we did not  

 

We are working on setting up more rides as we put this newsletter out. Pease invite friends who like to ride 

and would possibly like to go on day rides with us as a member.  

Remember it's your responsibility to make sure your membership is up to date if you don't want to drop off 

our list and miss out on the fun. 

 

We are a very small but fun group and always looking for new members. Question for ya all? How would 

you like to do an overnight weekend ride and Scavenger hunt along the way? It would be a group thing and 

everyone would secretly have items for them to collect separate from the main list. They are so funΪ  

 

My position is to help promote fun and creativity for our chapter and members and make sure everything is 

going well with each and current. Who's up for some fun along the way in our rides and gatherings this 

season  

 

  

  HOW TO IDENTIFY UNSAFE MOTORCYCLE HELMETS 
Itôs clear ... Motorcycle helmets save lives. To help protect the lives of motorcycle riders, the U.S. Department of 
Transportation (DOT) requires that all motorcycle helmets sold in the United States meet Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) 218. This standard defines minimum levels of performance that helmets must meet to protect the 
head and brain in the event of a crash. Each year, DOT conducts compliance testing of a variety of motorcycle helmets 
to determine whether helmets being sold in the United States meet the Federal safety standard. Because helmets add 
such a critical margin of safety for motorcycle riders, many States now have laws requiring use of helmets that meet 
FMVSS 218 requirements. Some motorcycle riders are violating these State laws by wearing unsafe helmets that do 
not meet FMVSS 218. Most of these helmets are sold as novelty items and circumvent FMVSS 218ôs requirements. In 
some cases, some motorcyclists purchase these helmets in the mistaken belief that they offer protection. However, 
many people who wear these novelty helmets know that they are unsafe ï but wear them anyway. This brochure 
explains how to identify unsafe novelty helmets as well as how to distinguish unsafe helmets from those that meet the 
Federal safety standard. 

Here is What to Check For: 

Thick Inner Liner 
Helmets meeting the minimum Federal safety standard have an inner liner usually about one-inch thick of firm 
polystyrene foam. Sometimes the inner liner will not be visible, but you should still be able to feel its thickness. Unsafe 
helmets normally contain only soft foam padding or a bare plastic shell with no padding at all. 

Sturdy Chin Strap and Rivets 
Helmets meeting the DOT safety standard have sturdy chinstraps with solid rivets. 

Weight of Helmet 
Depending on design, unsafe helmets weigh only one pound or less. Helmets meeting FMVSS 218 generally weigh 
about three pounds. Become familiar with the weight of helmets that comply with the Federal safety standard. These 
helmets provide a more substantial feel. 
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Design/Style of Helmet 
The DOT safety standard does not allow anything to extend further than two-tenths of an inch from the surface of a 
helmet. For example, while visor fasteners are allowed, a spike or other protruding decorations indicate an unsafe 
helmet. 
Youôll need to check for weight, thickness, sturdy chinstraps, as well as the ñDOTò and manufacturerôs labels to make 
sure the helmet meets the Federal safety standard. Familiarize yourself with brand names and designs of helmets that 
comply with DOT requirements. For example, a full-face design is a good indicator of a safe helmet. To date, we have 
never seen a full-face design novelty helmet. 

DOT Sticker 
Helmets that meet FMVSS 218 must have a sticker on the outside back of the helmet with the letters ñDOT,ò which 
certifies that the helmet meets or exceeds FMVSS 218. It is important to note that some novelty helmet sellers provide 
DOT stickers separately for motorcyclists to place on non-complying helmets. In this case, the DOT sticker is invalid 
and does not certify compliance. 

Snell or ANSI Label 
In addition to the DOT sticker, labels located inside the helmet showing that a helmet meets the standards of private, 
non-profit organizations such as Snell or the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) are good indicators that the 
helmet also meets the Federal safety standard. To date, we have never seen a novelty helmet that has a phony DOT 
sticker in addition to a phony Snell or ANSI label. 

aŀƴǳŦŀŎǘǳǊŜǊΩǎ [ŀōŜƭƛƴƎ 
Manufacturers are required under FMVSS 218 to place a label on or inside the helmet stating the manufacturerôs name, 
model, size, month and year of manufacture, construction materials, and ownerôs information. A helmet that does not 
meet the Federal safety standard usually does not have such labeling. 

Remember a DOT sticker on the back of the helmet and proper inside labeling do not necessarily indicate that a helmet 
meets all DOT requirements. Many helmets have counterfeit DOT stickers and a limited few also have manufacturerôs 
labeling. But the design and weight of a helmet, thickness of the inner liner, and the quality of the chin strap and rivets 
are extra clues to help distinguish safe helmets from non-complying ones. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Source:(National Highway Traffic Safety Administration) 

    
 
 
 
              

Unsafe Helmet Interior Safe Helmet Interior 
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We had lots of fun at the 2016 Riders Education in Buckley -  Here are a couple photos!!! 

 

Help Others Help You! 
How you ask? 

¶ By keeping your medical information readily available and current! 

¶ Always include any medical ailments such as diabetes, seizures and 

recent surgeries. 

¶ Make sure to include if you are allergic to any foods, medications and even bee's. If you carry an 

Epi pen, make sure it is not expired! 

¶ Have at least 2 emergency contacts listed. Name, number and what relationship they are to you. Try to 

come up with at least one of them that is NOT a part of GWRRA as they may be with you! 

¶ Let the people you are riding with know where you keep this information. Either in a specific pocket 
on the bike, inside the helmet or where ever 

¶ Hey co-riders! You also need to carry this information and don't forget your ID! Make sure to keep this 

with you, just in case you become someone else's co-rider.... 

¶ Here is one place you can fill out all the info you need, print it out and Wallah! 

http://www.medids.com/free-id.php#.WNBu4vkrKUk 

Last but not least, do you have pets at home alone?  Who would we contact to help them?? 

http://www.medids.com/free-id.php#.WNBu4vkrKUk
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Co- Rider : Partner on a Journey  

  

Iôve only been co-riding for a few years now. Patrick and I have been members of the Gold Wing 

Road Riderôs Association (GWRRA) approximately five years.  It is surprising how instrumental a 

Co-Rider can be for safe and happy travels.   

Some things are common sense and others Iôve only learned by attending the annual training 

provided by GWRRA. Things like needing to let my Rider know when I am shifting my position, 

keeping talk to a minimum when traffic is difficult, letting the Rider know when I hear something is 

not right with the bike or I see something of concern regarding traffic or the road can make a 

difference in creating a safe and pleasant riding experience.    

Being prepared for emergencies by knowing basic first aid or knowing what to do if the Rider 

becomes incapacitated while the bike is moving can be critical to both the Rider and Co-Rider. I 

have gained this knowledge through attending training, practicing and reviewing the processes. 

Being an informed Co-Rider also means being the partner the Rider needs. While the Riderôs 

primary responsibility is the performance of the machine and following safe riding practices I can be 

an active partner by anticipating the Riderôs and my own needs such as having fluids on board and 

sunscreen and those things not directly related to the transportation.  If we can recognize when 

they become fatigued or upset we can improve the situation by suggesting a break, even if, 

disguised in our request for a ñpotty break.ò 

To be a good Co-Rider you must be enthusiastic, positive, and be aware for a pleasant experience 

for all, both for my Rider and, for the benefit of the other Chapter members who are on any given 

trip for great experience for all.  

 

~Ruth Allison,  

Co-Rider to Patrick Allison 
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WA-Z Attends First-Aid Renewal Class 
  
 Thanks to the gracious hospitality of Dennis and Terri Black, members of WA-Z  attended a First-Aid 
renewal class in Roy on Mar.12.  Although weather was a bit iffy, members Larry and Sharon rode their new-
to-them Can Am.  The rest of us toughed it out in our winter vehicles.  The facilities were quite nice (for a 
combination man-cave, garage, classroom, etc), and made the event very comfortable.  Well, at least until a 
couple of the ladies asked for additional blankets. 
  
 The instructors did an excellent job presenting the necessary information and the students likewise 
responded staying awake and participating in the drills.  A couple of photos show couples practicing the 
necessary moves while tending to an injured person.  A special thanks to our District Rider Educators for 
time and resources.  
Larry B. 
 

HEY!!!! You ok???? 

  
 
 
 
 
 


